

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

November 30, 1993

Jeffry A. Timmons Graduate School of Business Administration Professor of Business Baker Library Soldiers Field Boston, Massachusetts 02163

Dear Mr. Timmons:

Thank you so much for attending my reception in Boston. I enjoyed speaking with you.

The Colgate University connection is interesting. I hope our paths cross again sometime.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM: mac